## **Leah Volkmann**

From: Finance Committee < FinanceCommittee@leg.bc.ca>

**Sent:** March 7, 2023 3:44 PM

To: CRD Mailbox

**Subject:** Provincial Budget 2024 Consultation

You don't often get email from financecommittee@leg.bc.ca. Learn why this is important

## **Budget 2024 Consultation**

On behalf of the Select Standing Committee on Finance and Government Services, we are writing to share information about the provincial **Budget 2024 Consultation**. We would appreciate your assistance in encouraging British Columbians to participate.

As the Committee hopes to hear from British Columbians in all areas of the province, the Committee kindly requests Regional Districts share information about the consultation with area representatives and the public in their region through community bulletin boards, newsletters or social media platforms if the opportunity allows. Promotional materials and a news release are available for download on the <a href="Budget 2024 Consultation website">Budget 2024 Consultation website</a> and we would be pleased to send you materials in different formats if desired.

The Committee will be holding several public meetings to hear from British Columbians about their priorities for the next provincial budget. Public meetings are anticipated to take place in late May and June and will be a mix of in-person and virtual (video/teleconference) meetings. The Committee expects to hold in-person meetings in the following communities:

- Campbell River
- Kitimat
- Dawson Creek
- Prince George
- Revelstoke
- Cranbrook
- Penticton
- Vancouver
- Abbotsford
- Victoria
- Richmond

British Columbians wishing to speak to the Committee at a public meeting are asked to complete a request form by **Thursday, March 30 at 2:00 p.m.** (Pacific) on the <u>Budget 2024 Consultation website</u>.

The opportunity to provide written input to the Committee will also be available beginning in late May.

If you have any questions about the Budget 2024 Consultation, the Committee's work or the information in this email, please contact us by email at <a href="mailto:FinanceCommittee@leg.bc.ca">FinanceCommittee@leg.bc.ca</a> or phone at 250-356-2933 or 1-877-428-8337 (toll-free in BC).

## Parliamentary Committees Office Legislative Assembly of British Columbia

Grateful to live and work on the land of the ləkwəŋən speaking peoples, known today as the Esquimalt and Songhees Nations.